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Happy Sewing!

July is here! Happy Birthday America and to Connie Pigman (22) and Mary Lowery (3).

We are currently working on bazaar items on our project days. We made 40 mug rugs on June 15",

We had a successful Home, Craft and Garden Fair at the Legion Building this year. Lots of beautiful
items were entered. Congratulations to all the winners!

Susan Campbell, Anderson County 4-H agent, was very appreciative of the scholarship that was given to
a local 4-H child.

Do not forget the mystery quilt. Please bring back your house blocks for all to see.

See you soon!

Joan B.

July program team — Mattie Spaulding, Pat Miller, Shelly Winsor, Jeanne Rollins and Connie Pigman.

Joke/Riddle:
| reach for the sky, but clutch to the ground; sometimes | leave, but | am always around.
What am 1?

Upcoming Events:
e July 6™ Project Day
e October 14, Saturday, Homemaker Bazaar at the Senior Center
e October 27-28- Heritage Craft Camp, Boyle County. Theme: Rocking Down Memory Lane
(remember the rocking chairs at Jabez!)
Regular meeting of the Anderson County Piecemakers Quilt Guild 6/05/23 at 6:23pm at the UK
Extension Building. Officers Joan Beard and Shelly Winsor were present.
Joan called the meeting to order and shared an inspirational thought and welcomed guests.

Garnetta Barnett was introduced and her friend Sharon Meadows. Wilma also brought her friend Cathy.

Treasurer’s report: Available balance of $1356.50.

Prayers for Rhonda whose father passed and Pat who is healing from an injured knee.

May minutes read. Reminder that County Fair catalogs are online or in the extension office. We
are encouraged to submit entries.

June birthdays were recognized. Faye Green, Martha Morris, Kay Scheffler, and Shelly Winsor.
The Homemaker Annual meeting is this Thursday June 8th at 6pm. The theme is “Let’s take a Hike.”
House block challenge displayed. Blocks will be put together and hung on the wall.

Garnetta displayed a fun and utilitarian sewing apron for the next 2nd Saturday project. Bring
your sewing machine and 1 ¥ yard main fabric and % yard coordinating fabric for the trim.
Sew and Tell

Joan introduced a mystery quilt for those who want to participate and handed out the fabric
requirements.

4H Kids Camp needs scholarship donations. Marcia Roth made a motion to contribute $275.
Carol Whitthaus seconded the motion, and it was passed by all but one member who wanted to
contribute but thought the amount should be shared with other organizations.
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Judy announced Oct. 14th for a bazaar to sell items as a fundraiser. The date is good for items that
relate to Halloween, Fall, Thanksgiving and Christmas.

County dues are being raised by $1. The guild will vote to determine if our dues will be increased
or if we will reduce the guild’s portion.

A vulture table is going to be reintroduced. Anyone who has things they no longer want or need can
bring them for whoever wants to take it home.

Betty Jo gave a lesson and handout on how to line up your sashing rows.

The program chairpersons for July are Mattie Spaulding, Pat Miller, Shelly Winsor, Jeanne
Rollins, and Connie Pigman.

Door prizes

Meeting ended at 7:30 Shelly Winsor, Secretary

Answer: A Tree
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